
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly 
 Events 

 

Our aspiration is for students to demonstrate 

sustained growth in Numeracy and Literacy, 

engage positively in STEAM, and improved 

levels of collective wellbeing within our 

Catholic community. 

 

 

Monday 
3 March 

 

Labour Day  

Public Holiday 

Tuesday 
4 March 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

 

Wednesday 
5 March 

 

Canteen open for lunch 

Volunteers – Amy Battle,      

Jodie Rogers, Polina Stacey  
 

Jelly Cups only 50 cents! 
 

Ash Wednesday Mass @ 2pm 

 

 

 

Thursday 
 6 March 

Breakfast Club 

CRAZY HAIR DAY 
(Please bring a gold coin donation) 

School Advisory Council meeting 

@ 5:30pm (TBC) 
 

Friday 
 7 March  

 

3YO Jumping Joeys @ 8:45am 
 

 

School Notices: Term 1 Planner   MCC Instrumental Music Application   Applying to the NDIS         

Crazy Hair Day  Canteen Menu    P & F Term 1, 2025 Meeting Minutes 

 

Children’s University: On Thursday 27th February, our Year 4, 5 and 6 classes had a visit from Artem 

from UWA to launch "Children's University" for 2025. The aim of Children's 

University (CU) is to encourage students to try exciting learning activities in their 

own time, whether it is before school, lunch time, after school, on weekends or in 

the school holidays. Students work at their own pace on self-directed activities 

and are encouraged to earn their 30 hours (or more!) to attend the free Graduation 

at UWA in December. It is a fantastic opportunity for students to learn what they 

love - whether it be at one of the CU Learning Destinations, Holiday programs, in 

school or out of school. Mrs Fuller is coordinating CU this year. Registration 

forms have been sent home with interested students. If you would like any more 

information, please feel free to contact Mrs Fuller.   
 

Reinforced Reading: As part of our literacy intervention at St Joseph's, we implement a program called 

MacqLit to support our students in Years 3-6 who require some additional 

assistance with their reading. One of the elements of MacqLit is called 

'Reinforced Reading' and it is an opportunity for volunteers to read one-on-one 

with students to help them develop their fluency and comprehension. I will be 

providing training to volunteers to ensure the time spent is effective and 

consistent.  

If you would like to be involved, please send me an email - 

caroline.leighton@cewa.edu.au. 

                    St Joseph’s School, Waroona 
                     14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215   (PO Box 129, Waroona) 

                                             Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

                 admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au            www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 
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